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Standing together with Peel Public Health and The City of 
Brampton, Keenan’s Irish Pub will be closed until it’s safe to 
resume business as usual. 
 
 
A letter to our valued Keenan’s customers, 
  
In these uncertain times, the safety and well-being of our customers, community, and 
employees remain our top priority. As the Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to affect 
our communities, we will be supporting the recommendation from Peel Public Health 
and The City of Brampton on the necessary precautions to help stop the spread of 
COVID-19.  
 
Given what we know today, we believe it’s our duty as an ethical business to do what 
we can to slow the spread of this virus and minimize the impact on our hardworking 
healthcare professionals. We feel this is the best decision for our people, our 
customers, and our community as a whole. 
  
Effective at 12:01 am, March 17th, we will be closing Keenan’s Irish Pub until 
further notice. 
  
As the situation unfolds, our customers, community, and staff will be paramount, and 
everything we do will be guided by our values and long-standing commitment to being 
kind, compassionate, and inclusive of everyone in our community.  
 
These are trying times for all, and we thank you for your continued support.  
  
Take care of yourself and your loved ones. 

Keenan’s Irish Pub 

 


